
In a message dated 5/4/2016 7:34:34 A.M. Pacific Daylight Time, SNK1955@aol.com writes:

Dear Ms. Cashman,

Thank you for replying by email on behalf of Dr. Frieden and the Office of the Chief of Staff, 
CDC. This makes for a much simpler form by which to communicate.  

With all due respect, your/CDC's response that there is "no new information to share" is not 
acceptable. It doesn't help to stop a huge problem which is harming thousands of people by 
an NGO's misuse of gov't funds. 

Maybe I am the problem?  I am not a lawyer or a government employee.  As a result, maybe 
I'm just not phrasing and/or submitting the request properly?

To help me understand what I must do, will you please answer these two questions? 

1. When the CDC becomes aware that one of their NGO contractors is 
promoting scientific fraud in healthcare-- what means are available to the CDC to 
make the NGO cease proliferating fraud with their misuse of federal funds? 

2. If US citizens wanted to encourage the CDC to make one of its NGO contractors 
cease selling science fraud to US physicians with the use of federal funds, are there 
some sort of specific documents that must be submitted to your office in some sort of 
proper format?  

For a greater understanding of just how bad this problem really is (i.e. ACMT continuing to 
promote a debunked risk assessment theory (the Veritox Theory) as appropriate physician 
education) please watch the below linked video.  It's a presentation I gave at a mold 
conference last November.  In the video, you'll see that not only do I discuss the vast harm 
being caused to the public, but also the criminal element to the now 15-year-old debacle. 

Fraud Funded by US Govt Over Mold Disabilities by S Kramer 

Please tell me how I effectively ask the DHHS/CDC/ATSDR to stop funding discriminatory 
science fraud in healthcare via the funding of a "nonprofit" medical association which is 
teaching it to physicians, and I'll follow the proper channels you suggest to make it happen. 

Thank you for your help.

Sincerely, 
Sharon Kramer
760-822-8026

In a message dated 5/4/2016 5:40:10 A.M. Pacific Daylight Time, CDCExecSec@cdc.gov 

Page 1 of 2

Tuesday, May 17, 2016 AOL: Guest



writes:

Dear Ms. Kramer:

Thank you for your letter to Dr. Thomas Frieden, Director of the Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention (CDC), expressing your continued concern about the 
American College of Medical Toxicology. Your message was forwarded to our office 
for a response.

We regret that we have no new information to share with you since our last 
response. Thank you for your interest in CDC’s public health programs.

Sincerely,

Sandra Cashman, MS

Acting Executive Secretary

Office of the Chief of Staff, CDC
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